
 

Invitation 
SOS Children’s Villages International, the International Movement ATD Fourth World, and the 
Baha'i International Community in collaboration with the Permanent Mission of the Republic of 
Korea cordially invite you to participate in a dialogue to launch the 
 

“Leave No One Behind Dialogue Series” 

Wednesday 29th June 2016 

Baha'i International Community Offices, 866 United Nations Plaza Suite 120 
1:15 – 2:45 PM 

 
 

Background 

The 2030 Agenda for sustainable development commits to “put the furthest behind first” and to 
“leave no one behind.” This dialogue series – which we hope will be a yearlong legacy of this 
HLPF – aims to share, at the level of practice, lessons learned from good policies that contribute to 
achieving the promises made in the SDGs for everyone. In this first dialogue we will explore what 
these two concepts mean and how we can best utilize this series in a spirit of collective endeavor 
to identify and explore practical solutions to these challenges.  Each subsequent dialogue will 
feature a representative of the international community and a representative from a community or 
group that traditionally has not benefited from progress or still faces challenges. For this first 
dialogue, we will have a person with direct experience of poverty. 
 

Speakers 

Ambassador Oh Youngju, Deputy Permanent Representative  
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations 

Maryann Broxton, Activist 
International Movement ATD Fourth World 

RSVP to: cristina.diez@atd-fourthworld.org 


